
Share then Shop Days! 

Clean out your closets, it's time for Calvary Chapel 
Schools to hold its Uniform Exchange! 
 

We will be holding “Donation Only Days” on 
Thurs., Fri. & Tues., January 17th, 18th and 22nd. 
(there is no school on Mon. 1/21)   Collection boxes 
will be on campus during morning & afternoon carpool, outside the MCA, 
Scrip and High School offices to collect all donated uniforms. 
 

“Shop Day” will be held on Thursday, January 24th in Fellowship Hall 
from 7:00 am - 9:00 am. ONLY; then again from 3:00 pm - 4:00 pm   (if  
necessary).  (*Note: uniforms are free and you don’t need to donate in order to shop.  
It’s open to all MCA & Calvary families.) 
 
We ask that donated uniforms to be gently-used, clean and meet Calvary 
standards (no holes, worn knees, stains or dingy clothing please).                  
No TRUE-GRITS uniforms will be included in this exchange.   
 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!  If  you were blessed by this ministry in the past, 
or have a heart to lend a hand or shirt!, we'd love your help.  The ministry 
hosts these events twice a year, so it’s not a huge commitment. We need help 
on donation days, sorting clothing, and on shop day. 
 
We truly appreciate your donations and participation in the ministry.         
For more information, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Maria Nickless - 949-633-3094 or maria@nicklessfamily.com 
Tami McKeown - tami.mckeown@calvaryschools.org  


